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Mr. Tobin Rockley 
The Rockley Family Foundation 
470 Sunrise Drive 
Golden, CA 80401 

Dear Tobin, 
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510 642-2678 
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On behalf of our Faculty, Staff, and especially our students, I would like to thank you for the 
generous donations to the UC Berkeley Department of Music that are listed below. 

$1,046.00 for 2 guitars@ $523 each 

$0,079·98 for 2 "gig" bags for the guitars at $39·99 each 

$0,350.00 for 1 trumpet 

$3,690.00 for 18 piano benches at $205 each 

$5,165.98 total in kind donations 

The longevity and success of our department simply would not be possible w ithout the support of 
our committed donors. By giving to the department, you are playing a critical role in the education ·of 
our students and, by making practice opportunities available, you are also helping make our concert 
series happen. 

Thanks again for your generosity. 

Cindy Cox 
Chair, Depar ment of Music 


